
Gloria Peters 
ETVC 
PO Box 6486 
San Francisco CA 94101 

Dear Gloria: 

July 28, 1986 

Thank you for your letter of July 7 and your order. 

I am enclosing your copy of my book and know you will find it 

informative. It's received high praise from those "in the know." 

I was SO HAPPY to see the TV/TS booth at the Parade - I have 

attended this event every year since 1976 and there has never been 

any transy representation until your booth. Thank you for "coming 
out" in this way! 

I am also enclosing a check for $10 to join ETVC. Perhaps I can 
contribute periodically to your Newsletter (I'm working on getting 
a business-card sized ad for my book to run in the Newsletter). 
I may be able to make it to the Aug. 16 dinner social. 

Finally, just in case, 
and printing business. 
possibly Zamot Graphic 
each other. 

I've enclosed a brochure for my typesetting 
My partner and I work out of our home, and 

Production and ETVC can mutually benefit 

Yours in liberation, 

Lou Sullivan 


